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Dear parents/carers,

As of next term, Yellow class will join Y1 and Y2 in the main playground for their morning playtime. A member of the Yellow class staff team will join the children in the playground to ensure that they have a familiar adult to support them in this exciting transition. Spending time in the main playground will provide Yellow class with even more opportunities to develop their personal, social and emotional skills, as well as their physical skills. 

As mentioned above, we will ensure a familiar adult is present with Yellow class during their time in the main playground. Our Y1 and Y2 teachers will spend time talking with the children in their classes to ensure that the older children are mindful of Yellow class joining them.

Yellow class will continue to spend time accessing the Early Years outdoor area throughout the school day.

If you have any questions or concerns please speak to myself or Miss Fursland.

Best regards,

Mr Marlow
Early Years Foundation Stage Leader
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